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JANUARY, 2006

GENERAL DINNER MEETING

R.S.L. 

Tuesday 17 January, 2006

Cost of Dinner  $20  (GST  inclusive)-Please try to have correct change.
Committee Meetings –

 Board Meetings start at 5.00pm, Committees will meet at 5.45pm, prior to Dinner Meeting at 6.30pm.

APOLOGIES

Apologies are to be directed ONLY to Geraldine Collins on 55412058.

                    Please advise by 11am Monday 16th January, 2006.

In case of an EMERGENCY, an apology may be accepted by Geraldine up to 8.30am on day of the meeting. An account for the cost of the dinner will be forwarded to any member not responding in the usual manner. 

MISSION STATEMENT

Zonta International is a worldwide service 

organisation of executives in business and the professions 

working together to advance the status of women.

From our President:

Dear Members

Welcome to the New Year.  I hope everyone had a wonderful holiday season and is rearing to go again in 2006.

Our next Club event is the Australia Day celebration “Brekky in the Park” where we provide a service to raise funds for Wongaburra.  Ellen Logan has volunteered to organize the refreshments stall, similar to previous years.  If you are free on that day, Thursday, 26 January, please put it in your diaries.  There will be more details discussed at the Dinner Meeting on Tuesday, 17 January, at the RSL.  This will be at the main building in William  Street.  I believe the renovations are successful.

Traditionally, the January meeting has a small number of attending members but we need to plan for the Birthing Kits Assembly Workshop Days, the International Womens’ Day  which is always a great way to encourage new memberships, the Single Mothers’ Venture, and other very important community services such as the Breastcushions and Hospital Canteen rosters, so it is very important to attend if you are able to do so.

I am looking forward to seeing everyone again, particularly to catch up on traveling experiences and news of any new Zonta “grandchildren”.

Cheers

Sylvia

DATES TO REMEMBER

BOARD and DINNER MEETINGS

17 January 2006

21 February 2006

21 March  2006

18 April 2006

16 May 2006

20 June  2006

18 July 2006

15 August 2006

19 September 2006

17 October 2006

21 November 2006

OTHER IMPORTANT DATES

26 January
Brekky in the Park

BIRTHDAY GREETINGS

JANUARY
Special birthday greetings to all who are celebrating birthdays during this month. Especially to: 

Judy S


5 January

GUEST SPEAKER 

We do not have a Guest Speaker organized for this month, however, Margaret B is in the process of organizing a speaker for our February Dinner Meeting.

REFUGE NEWS

The staff at Koongoora Womens’Refuge have sent us a Christmas Card inscribed with:

To the ladies of Zonta, thank you for your generous support throughout the year.

GOURMET GOODIES STALL

A special thank you to all members who helped out with the Gourmet Goodies and Gifts Stall last month.  It was a great response from members.

INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION 2006

Reservations are still available for the International Convention in Melbourne, June 2006.  Can members consider this opportunity, being so close and in Australia?  After the success of the District Conference, Sylvia recommends that the experience will be worthwhile.  An outline of the Convention was presented at the Conference and the Committee was very enthusiastic, presenting the major events and tourist attractions available throughout the six days.  Perhaps we can make group bookings?  Contact Sylvia if you‘re interested and inquiries can be started.

DINNER MEETINGS

A reminder to all members, please contact Geraldine on the Monday, prior to our Dinner Meetings, if you are unable to attend the monthly meeting.  The club has to pay for any meals which have been prepared, as a result of no advice given.
BREAKFAST IN THE PARK

Once again we will be supporting Wongaburra, on Australia Day, 26 January, with our scone and tea/coffee stall. Please keep this in mind as we will need volunteers to man the stall.  It is always a great morning.

A roster will be circulated at the Dinner Meeting, for volunteers.  

If you are not able to come to the Dinner Meeting, but would like to volunteer, please phone Ellen after Sunday, 22nd January (she will be away until then).  Offers of strawberry jam can be left with Sr Cath at Care and Concern.
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